
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 November 2005 

6. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

in particular expressed its appreciation for the information presented on the CSR Calls Received. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


